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Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 8:56 AM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: FW: Youth Detention Center

 
 

From: Yolanda Williams <msywms@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 5:49 PM 
To: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Youth Detention Center 

 

Hello-  
As a homeowner for over 20+years in the neighborhood of the proposed new Youth Detention Center I am 
appalled with the recent decision to place this center in the heart of our residential community. We are not a 
light industrial area as some have stated in the media, we are families that pay some of the highest property 
taxes in the city of Milwaukee, diverse in cultures and really care about our community. The city of MIlwaukee 
will see a quick exodus of home ownership in this neighborhood and will quickly become another blighted area 
with renters that simply do not care anything about the properties. 
 
Yolanda L Williams 
7916 W Green Tree Rd 
Milwaukee Wi 53223 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from msywms@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 


